ST MARY'S CATHOLIC FIRST SCHOOL, LUCETTA LANE DORCHESTER

SLAPPED CHEEK

22nd March 2017

Dear Parents

We have had another couple of cases of Slapped Cheek at St Mary's.

We wanted to inform you so that any children who develop early symptoms can be spotted quickly and vulnerable people can ensure they are aware. Vulnerable people are pregnant women (especially early stages of pregnancy), those with a blood disorder or weakened immune system or someone with severe anaemia.

The NHS guidance can be found at the following web address: http://www.nhs.uk/conditions/slapped-cheek-syndrome/Pages/Introduction.aspx

Please contact the Children's Health Adviser if you need further help or advice on 01305 255215 or your local pharmacist or GP.

Thank you.

ST MARY'S CATHOLIC FIRST SCHOOL, LUCETTA LANE DORCHESTER

SLAPPED CHEEK

22nd March 2017

Dear Parents

We have had a case of Slapped Cheek at St Mary's.

We wanted to inform you so that any children who develop early symptoms can be spotted quickly and vulnerable people can ensure they are aware. Vulnerable people are pregnant women (especially early stages of pregnancy), those with a blood disorder or weakened immune system or someone with severe anaemia.

The NHS guidance can be found at the following web address:

http://www.nhs.uk/conditions/slapped-cheek-syndrome/Pages/Introduction.aspx

Please contact the Children's Health Adviser if you need further help or advice on 01305 255215 or your local pharmacist or GP.

Thank you.